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Comments: I am writing to express my serious concerns with the current and preferred GMUG plans. The final

plan must include significantly more wilderness - 34,000 acres is not enough. The draft plan prioritizes logging

over conservation and does not adequately protect vulnerable species, such as big horn sheep, numerous bird

species, and other SCC. Alternative B more than doubles land as "suitable" for timber production while ignoring

the future (and current) environmental devastation of rising temperatures and lack of moisture. Please consider

the impact of regional warming trends in any decisions and revisions. Thank you.


